
Solidarity support for sacked bus company 
activist

 Sweden 

Unions in Veolia, the multinational which owns the Connex transport company, 
organised an international day of solidarity in support of Swedish activist Per 
Johanssen, sacked for expressing concerns about health and safety. In Finland, for 
example, bus drivers demonstrated their solidarity by stopping their buses for two 
minutes at 2pm.
Read more at > EPSU
Read more at > Finnish news site
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